
 
 

        

 

 

 

Thank you for your support this week as schools across the country have been disrupted by industrial action. Currently 
there are no dates planned for future industrial action. If this changes you will be informed.  
 
Red Nose Day – Friday 17th March: 
Thank you for helping us support Comic Relief today. We are delighted to have raised £147.53 so far. Next week our 
donations will be sent off to the charity to help it continue to change lives. 
 
Success in Sport: 
With a number of sporting events lined up again for next week, we hope that the calendar dates section of our newsletter 
helps to keep you informed of what is happening. Results of sporting fixtures are always posted on Twitter so do sign up 
if you would like to see what’s happening around the school in this area of the curriculum as well as others.  
 
WrapAroundCare4U: 
Following the news that there will be some changes to the team who run our after-school provision, we have been 
delighted that Sophia who is taking over from Annie after Easter has been in school all this week for a handover. You will 
continue to see Sophie and Annie over the next two weeks after which Sophia will completely take over the reins. To find 
out more about our after-school provision and to make a booking, refer to our website.  
 
Forgotten Items: 
Thank you for taking note of our plea last week to avoid dropping off items for collection after your child has arrived in 
school. The office is always incredibly busy so we cannot guarantee that items delivered will be distributed. I am 
grateful for your support of our admin staff.  
 
Pennies for Change, Ethiopia: 
Information about our Lent charity project can be found on Google Classroom. Smarties tubes should be brought to 
school within the next two weeks. From Monday, for 20p a go, your child can ‘guess the number of sweets in a jar’. This 
is an extra fund raising project for PfC. 
 
Frimley Health Care Invite: 
Following feedback asking for resources to support parents and carers in feeling more confident to provide self-care for 
unwell babies, children, and young people, alongside knowing when and where to seek further medical help based upon 
symptoms, NHS Frimley are hosting an online event with local GP’s, Dr Alex Streeter de Diego and Dr Sabina Shaik, 
together, they will guide parents, carers, and professionals through the Frimley Healthier Together website and App, 
demonstrating: 

• How to find NHS traffic light guidance on symptoms like fever or cold. 

• How to find local support services for children and young people e.g., mental health support. 

• Symptoms that mean a child can go about their usual daily routine, and those that mean they should stay home 
to recover. 

• Content within the Healthier Together App, and how to download it. 

• Plus, they will be hosting a Q&A session. 

Expected to last around 45 minutes, the online session will run at 13:00 on Tuesday 21st March. To sign up go to: 
bit.ly/FHTMar23 
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Our Guiding Light 

Jesus said …. 

“I give you a new commandment, that you love one another.  Just as I have loved you, you also should love one another.  
By this everyone will know that you are my Disciples, if you have love for one another. (John 13-34-35) 

 

http://bit.ly/FHTMar23


 
 

 

 

Finally, we’d like to say an enormous thank you to Mr Strudwick and his colleagues from White Watch Fire and rescue 
Service for visiting Year 1 today with their fire engine. The children had a wonderful time seeing how their Pudding Lane 
models caught alight before the crew put out the fire so expertly! It was a fabulous way to finish off the day. 
 
Thank you again for your support this week; have a lovely weekend and perhaps I will see some of you later at the PTA 
Quiz Night! 
 
Anna Smith 
 
 

 
CALENDAR DATES 

 
 
Please continue to refer to this section in our newsletter during the course of the term to keep ahead of what is happening in 
school. Dates will be posted on a regular basis.  
 
 
17th March PTA Quiz Night  
19th March Mothering Sunday Services (11am Holy Trinity Church, 4pm St John the Baptist) to include gift giving and  
  refreshments after each service 
20th March Heathrow Explorers in school delivering a workshop to Y6 (please return your photo consent forms by 

Monday) 
20th March  Girls’ Football Match v St Edmund Campion-  home (selected children informed by letter) 
21st March NHS Frimley online session 
22nd March Berkshire School Games (selected children to be informed by letter) 
22nd March Year 3/4 Football Tournament LVS, Ascot (selected children informed again by letter following previous 

postponement) 
23rd March Year 6 Tag Rugby Match v Frieth - away (selected children will be informed by letter) 
24th March Frimley Paediatric Respiratory Nursing Team in school 9:15am (see flyer) 
27th March A team football match v Riverside Primary - away (selected children informed by letter) 
28th March 9:30am concert for parents of children who learn woodwind instruments and the piano with Lorna Rennie 
29th March Send in your ‘Pennies for Change’ in support of Partners for Change, Ethiopia  
29th March  Rocksteady Concert 
30th March Easter Service tbc 
30th March Boys’ and Girls’ A team football matches v Holyport Primary - away (selected children informed by letter) 
3rd April  Start of Easter Break 
17th April Start of Summer Term 
 
 

  

 Follow us on twitter and see more of what we are up to! 

@HTSchoolCookham 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


